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Messages from the Principal, Kim Fraser. 
 
A really big thank you to all the parents who have been supporting our message with safe  
parking and not parking or sitting in the ókiss and driveô.  
 
We had a fantastic visit from Ranger Charlie and Ranger Gaye and Rescue Dog Bob at  
assembly today! Ranger Charlie spoke to the parents and students regarding safety and parking 
around the school. Some of the main points: 
 
¶ Park safely. Do not park in positions that are marked as ónot parkingô or in the óKiss and 

Driveô areas or that are dangerous to others. 
¶ Watch out for children.  They do not have the safety knowledge or skills like adults do. 
¶ Try alternatives when coming or leaving school. Walk or ride to school, collect children a 

little later after the siren to avoid the traffic.  
 
Ranger Charlie also told and showed us all the great things that Bob does.  He was trained to be 
a Police Dog but failed his test as he was too gentle! However all his training was not lost, he is 
now a FDS Rescue dog who is well skilled in finding people who are lost. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school now has an App 

Tiqbiz is an easy to use app designed to let us communicate directly to  
parents on their phones, tablets and computers. It will allow us to send the  
newsletter, messages, show calendar events and send updates such as early 
close reminders or the school excursion bus is running late etc. 
Using the tiqbiz app will have the benefit of helping reduce our paper  
consumption by printing less as well as keeping you fully informed and  
up-to-date with news and events. - More information on page 4. 

 
Yarn Bombing 
Many of you have seen our wonderful Yarn Bombed 
tree near the óreflectionô seating.  We are intending on 
continuing this out the front of the school by decorating 
some of the trees to brighten up the front of the school.  
Roz Cotterell, a past parent and the very generous  
person who did the amazing yarn bombing has offered 
to do the crocheting for the trees.  This takes a lot of 
yarn so we are looking for donations of a ball or two of 
wool to complete this.  Knitting yarn can be purchased 
quite cheaply from K Mart or the $2 shop. Please make 
sure that it is acrylic yarn as it lasts longer in the  
weather. Donations can be sent to the front office.  
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Commences 

Have you paid your  
voluntary contributions? 



Merit Awards  

 
PP1 

James M 
Stanley C 

 
PP2 

Chariss M 
Inara B 

 
Room 2 
Tiana T 

Charlotte M 
 

Room 3  
Farhin S 

Ali H 
Hali B 

Remi M 

 
Room 4 
Edward L 
Annabel G 

 
Room 5 
Biana D 
Luka I 

 
Room 7 
Lara P 

Rodrigo P 
Claire A 

 
Room 8 
Ben H 

Nicolas C 
Ella B 

 
 

Room 9  
Will W 

Chantelle S 
Joseph A 

 
Room 10 
Eddy Y 
Rylan C 
Holly S 

 
Room 11 
Waiman C 
Taylor B 

 

Friendly  

Student Award  

 
Ethan B 
Rylan C 

 

On Wednesday afternoon 22 February, KABOOM Percussion brought their  

exciting music incursion to Yokine Primary School.  
 

Josh and Cat transformed the undercover stage into a world of music, theatre, circus and  
comedy. Their percussion skills were astonishing and they involved all the students with body 

percussion throughout the hour long session.  
They inspired us to learn percussion skills in the music room as well as outside of school.  

 

By Harriet Millar and Aimee Atkinson  
 

Kaboom Percussion performers use plastic cups, brooms, their feet, their hands, drums and 
sticks ï they showed us how you can make music with lots of different objects and body parts.  



 

 

 
Voluntary Contributions  

 

 
Have you paid your  

voluntary contributions?  
 

With your support we are 
able to build on our literacy 
and numeracy programs, 

sports, arts & music  
programs and equipment. 

 
Your contributions enable us 
to expand on our range of 

digital technologies to  
support learning and prepare 

your child for a digital  
environment. We will also be 

able to make significant  
improvement to the early 

childhood play environment. 
 

Many thanks to the parents 
who have paid these  

contributions which are  
accepted at any time of the 

year at our office.   
 

Yokine Primary Schoolôs 
contributions are $60.00 per 

child. 
 
 

Targets / Actual 
 

Kindy 
Target $3720 

Received $1980 
54% 

 
Pre Primary 
Target $2940 

Received $1380 
47% 

 
Primary 

Target $13440 
Received $ 6240 

47% 
 
 

 

 

 

Is your childõs medical record  

current?         

If not, please ensure an updated medical form is com-

pleted and handed into the front office prior to the 

excursion. 

 

Student Health Care forms are  

available from the front office.  

 

Pre Kindy  

Playgroup  

 

Tuesday mornings  
9:00am to 11:00am  

in School Hall 

 

P & C Meeting  

 
Next meeting :  

Tuesday 28 February 
6:45pm in Staff Room 

 

Canteen  

 
Open : Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday 

 

Canteen Menu on  
website 

 

School Banking  

 

Friday mornings  
from 8:30am 
in P & C Room 

 

Uniform Shop  

 

Open : Thursday 2:45pm 
and Friday 8:30am 

 

Order Forms on  
website 

 
P & C  AGM 

 

All are welcome to attend the first  
P&C meeting of the year.  

Join us to find out about the P&C and share some drinks 
and nibblies with us. 

 
Tuesday February 28th at 6.45pm  

In the Conference Room  

General meeting information 
Å Meetings generally go for about 1 to 1.5 hours 

Å All parents and carers are welcome. 
Å You do not have to join the P&C to attend meetings. 
Å At each meeting we discuss fundraising, the uniform 
shop, the canteen and any other topics that come up. 

*IMPORTANT NOTICE* 

 

UC ?PC ? ©LSR ?U?PCª QAFMMJ 

 

Please be aware that some of our students have a 
SEVERE allergic reaction to  
peanuts / nuts and peanut / nut 
products. It would be  
appreciated if you could  
ensure that food brought to 
school for playtime and lunch 
does not  contain any peanuts or 

http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/community/pre-kindy-playgroup-0
http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/community/pre-kindy-playgroup-0
http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/community/p-c-information
http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/community/canteen
http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/school-banking
http://www.yokineps.wa.edu.au/community/uniform-shop
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The school will be using the app to send out the school newsletter, general updates, classroom updates,  
reminders, events and much, much more!  
 
The app is called tiqbiz and is available on iPhone, iPad, iPod, Android Phone, Android Tablet and any other 
type of device or computer via a website version.  
 
We kindly ask that you download tiqbiz to one of these devices, register a free account then find our school 
and tick on the Room that apply to you.  
 
�<�R�X�·�O�O���U�H�F�H�L�Y�H���D�O�O���W�K�H���L�Q�I�R�U�P�D�W�L�R�Q���Z�L�W�K���D���S�X�V�K���Q�R�W�L�I�L�F�D�W�L�R�Q���² much like a text message directly to your device.  
�$�Q�\���O�D�V�W���P�L�Q�X�W�H���F�K�D�Q�J�H�V���R�U���U�H�P�L�Q�G�H�U�V�����Z�H�·�O�O���E�H���D�E�O�H���W�R���U�H�D�F�K���\�R�X���W�R���N�H�H�S���\�R�X���F�R�P�S�O�H�W�H�O�\���L�Q�I�R�U�P�H�G���D�Q�G�� 
up -to -date.  
 
�7�K�H���D�S�S���K�D�V���V�R�P�H���J�U�H�D�W���I�H�D�W�X�U�H�V���W�K�D�W���Z�L�O�O���D�O�O�R�Z���X�V���W�R���J�H�W���L�Q�I�R�U�P�D�W�L�R�Q���W�K�U�R�X�J�K���H�D�V�L�O�\���D�Q�G���T�X�L�F�N�O�\�����\�R�X�·�O�O���E�H�� 
reminded about important upcoming calendar dates, and everything we post can be translated into one 
over 100 languages!  
 
�:�H�·�Y�H���S�U�R�J�U�D�P�P�H�G���W�K�H���D�S�S���W�R���V�K�R�Z���L�F�R�Q�V���W�K�D�W���O�L�Q�N���W�R���D�O�O���R�I���W�K�H���R�Q�O�L�Q�H���W�R�R�O�V���Z�H���X�V�H�����V�R���D�Q�\�W�L�P�H���\�R�X���Q�H�H�G���W�R��
access one of these tools, you can do it easily via the app by clicking the icon that you need.  
 
You will also be able to submit student absence via the app, authorised by your signature, electronically 
signed straight onto the screen with your finger!  
 
We feel this fantastic community engagement tool is going to hugely improve our flow of communication 
and resources to you, so we very much hope you enjoy using it.  

Click HERE to download from iTunes (for Apple)  
Click HERE to download from Google Play (for Android)  
Qkr payments can also be made through the app.  

 

Access Code is 6060 -  

this code works for ALL rooms  


